
Hello Division 5B, and Happy Holidays!
Although everyone's minds are on Christmas
break right now, let's not forget about what's

comping up March 18th - 20th of 2022,
DCON! Everyone's favorite time and a place
to take on various exciting actives Key Club
has planned for each and every one of you. 

 DCON will take place in Franklin,
Tennessee. I am beyond excited to meet

everyone from all over the K-T Key District.
I hope to see you all there!
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Serving as Lt. Governor is a great honor, a great
responsibility, and an amazing opportunity for personal

development. The Lt. Governor is the chief executive
officer of the division. As Lt. Governor your principle job
is to keep all clubs informed about Key Club activities,

events, and news.

Every candidate must give a speech at Division 5B's
Spring Rally. All candidates should also be prepared to

answer questions about themselves, their Key Club
knowledge and activities, and their candidacy. You must
be present at this rally to run for Lt. Governor! After all is

completed, delegates will vote and choose the new
2022-2023 Lieutenant Governor for the 5B division!! 



The Division 5B Spring Rally will take place on February
28, 2022. The location is yet to be determined. I will send

out another Email in the future, when I have more
information! If you want to run for Lt. Governor, it is

mandatory for you to attend Spring Rally! All Key Club
and Kiwanis members are welcomed.

International Convention (ICON) will be taking place on
July 6th -10th of 2022. This years' location is Washington
D.C. Prices will be sent out at a later date. It's an amazing

opportunity to meet other Key Clubbers from all over
the World. You are bound to have a great time, I

definitely recommend attending.


